
Special Brush Collection 
  

Because of the weekend storms the Township will offer a special brush collection service on 

Monday, August 1 and Tuesday, August 2.  Residents do not need to contact the Township for this 

special collection service as the Public Service Department will be making a round of the whole 

Township. 

   

Brush Collection Regulations: 

 Limbs and brush should be placed along the curb, within four (4) feet of the edge of the 

street, but not in the street.   

 Limbs larger than six (6) inches will not be picked up.   

 Limbs that are four (4) inches or less in diameter may not exceed eight (8) feet in 

length.  

 Limbs more than four (4) inches but less than six (6) inches in diameter may not 

exceed four (4) feet in length.   

 Hedges, vines, shrubs and other brush must be separated from tree limbs and securely 

tied in bundles less than sixteen (16) inches in diameter. 

 Each property is limited to one (1) truckload of brush.  This equals about six cubic yards. 
  

A notice will be left at homes where the brush is not properly prepared for pick-up. The notice will 

explain why the brush was refused for collection. 

  

              

 

Waste Management also offers a Yard Waste collection service.  The next Waste Management 

Yard Waste collection will be on Wednesday, August, 17.  Residents must register no later than 

4:00 pm on Friday, August 5 for this collection. 

  

Waste Management Yard Waste collection includes: 

 Yard waste includes leaves in biodegradable bags 

 Garden residue 

 Shrubbery trimmings 

 Limbs, twigs, brush, tree trimmings and similar material 

 All tree trimmings and limbs must be cut in lengths less than four (4) feet and limbs must 

be less than three (3) inches in diameter. All material must be securely bundled and each 

bundle must weigh less than 40 lbs. 

 NO grass clippings 

  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

  

 


